MVGS BOARD MEETING SEPTEMBER 6, 1994

Present: Damaris Reynolds, Ed Stratton, Jim Russell, Jo Triggs,
Judy Beals, Ken Bielman, and Mabelle Martsching.

Treasurer's report August 31 bank balance of $1247.13
COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Library: Discussion held on need to close library about 12:40
al Saturday meetings because of need to move into other building

for the business meeting.

Meeting Room change needed because of city fire rules re. our
increased numbers in attendance. The Methodist Church next ‘
door will allow us usage of a room for $10 month. No contract
has yet been signed, but verbal arrangements made with their
newly installed pastor. A "thank you™ card will be signed by
members at Sat. general meeting, to be sent along with our check.

Queries Mabelle is working on the following surnames:

Van Swollen; King-Norton of King's Valley; Bilyew (pronounced
"Blue"). A prospective October visitor from Nebraska is
searching information on one Samuel Wesley Smith.

service Projects: G.T. computer data volunteers are not all
obtaining sufficient information. Reminders will be made.

Field Trips: The Eugene trip had only a few interested, so they
car pooled rather than renting a van as planned. It was reported
to be "a very good day"..Suggestion made to consider a trip

to Portland Forum , possible dates Sept. 26 or Oct. 3rd.

Membership: Jim R. reported six renewals since his last list.
Merchandizing Damaris reminded us that items will be needed
for our annual December auction; also for Sept. 17th garage
sale at the Brooktree Apartments.

Newsletter: Ed has abundant items for this month.
Reminders: Kinkos (copies) will run an October % price sale.
The rule for checking out our library books is "a 1imit of five
items per membership, not per person.

Next meeting: October 3rd at home of Damaris Reynolds.
RespecEﬁy]]y submitted,

;%o Triggs,ZSecretary






